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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 16th October  

Reception Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year 1 Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 18th October 

School Photos 

Wednesday 18th October 

Year 1 parents enjoy a book with your child and 

look at learning books 2.45pm 

Thursday 19th October 

Reception parents enjoy a book with your child and 

look at learning books 2.45pm 

Thursday 19th October 

School Disco 

EYFS 4-5pm   KS1 5.15-6.15pm 

Friday 20th October 

 Last Day of half term  

Monday 30th October 

Back to school 

Tuesday 14th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

Thursday 16th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need- more info to follow. 

Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 1 Guy Fawkes parents afternoon 1.30pm 

Friday 8th December 

Christmas Fair 1-3pm 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Performance 2pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Performance 4.45pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 
          Reception- Elijah and Antonia 

           Year 1- Erica-Rose and Alfie 

           Year 2- Jamie and Phillip 

Well done! 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-92.63% 

Ruby Class-95% 

Diamond-94.4%  

Sapphire-96.8% 

Emerald Class-88.26% 

Topaz Class-91.92% 

 

Well done to the school choir. They 

performed beautifully yesterday and 

managed to raise £ 76.12 

 

 

Please do follow us on Facebook, we 

have an official school page. This is 

regularly updated. 

Remember to check the school website. There 

will be regular updates on what your child is 

learning.  

Please remember mobile phones are not to be 

used whilst on our school site-this includes 

when dropping off and collecting children.  

 

Year 1 and 2 to complete 20 minutes of 

Maths Whizz per week. 

A shout out to our school council. They 

conducted themselves with great 

enthusiasm on our tours to prospective 

parents this week.  

 



 

 

 

 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 


